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Survival Coalition Supports Governor’s Veto of Voting Bills 
 
The Survival Coalition of Wisconsin Disability Organizations is gratified to see Governor Evers’ 
veto today of bills that would have restricted the ability of many Wisconsin residents with 
disabilities, older adults, and other voters to participate in the electoral process.   
 
This package of bills would have created new restrictions for many voters with disabilities and put 
volunteers, care providers, and clerks at risk for prosecution if they provided needed assistance. 
Voters with disabilities already report significant barriers to voting.  . 
 
Survival Coalition thanks Governor Evers for taking action today to protect voting rights.  Our 
members look forward to working with the Governor, members of the legislature, and election 
officials to ensure that Wisconsin elections are more accessible and inclusive and people with 
disabilities and their families can fully participate in the electoral process.   
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